
  
  

City of Detroit  

Detroit City Council  
  

FROM THE DESK OF   

Mary Waters, Member At-Large   

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit, MI 48226  

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

TO: David Whittaker, Legislative Policy Division 

THROUGH: Mary Sheffield, City Council President  

FROM: Mary Waters, Councilmember, At-Large 

RE: Update on Landlord Compliance Rates in City of Detroit 

Please provide an update on the number and percentage of Detroit rental units that are now in 

compliance with the Rental Compliance Ordinance and have completed the requisite inspections to 

receive a Certificate of Compliance. Please detail how that number has changed over the past three 

years. 

 

 

 
 


